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A moment to focus on the good        our team is
doing every day
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UCHRA Putnam County
Coordinator, Heather Thomas and
Tanayha Meeks recently visited
with residents of Highlands
Residential Services in Algood and
Monterey to hand out Community
Services Information. 

During the door-to-door outreach
event, residents were able to learn
more about various programs and
services available Highlands
Residential office information,
USDA loan information,
commodity volunteer support, 
 LIHEAP requirement specifics,
UCHRA Public Transportation
access, and general information
about other available UCHRA
programs and services.

Special thanks to Melinda Ayers,
Occupancy Coordinator, who invited
UCHRA to participate in this event
and to Heather and Tanayha for their
assistance! 
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get
plugged in.

Our Mission
To help the Upper Cumberland region cultivate self-sufficiency
and build true wealth through innovation, collaboration, and
leadership.

Our Vision
A region abundant in resources, fostering a productive and
vibrant life for the people of the Upper Cumberland.W
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Follow us on social media for
the latest updates. 

Heather Thomas is still collecting canned/shelf-
stable food items for distribution to those in need.
Staff wishing to participate are asked to bring a
pop-top canned soup, fruit, pasta, easy access
meal to either of the upcoming UCDD and
UCHRA trainings next month. For more
information, please contact Heather. 

VAN BUREN
COUNTY
HEAD START
HOLDS IN-
SERVICE
Representatives from
UCDD and UCHRA 
 met at the Van
Buren County Head
Start office on
Monday for in-
service training. 

There, Head Start
staff participated in
training related to
Finance,
Communications,
Agency 101, and IT-
related topics. 

Thank you, Elsie and
team, for welcoming the
team to your office! 

PUTNAM COUNTY FOOD
DRIVE PROJECT CONTINUES
PUTNAM COUNTY FOOD
DRIVE PROJECT CONTINUES SUMMER STRATEGY

SESSIONS CONTINUE
SUMMER STRATEGY
SESSIONS CONTINUE
Summer strategy sessions continue
today as UCDD representatives are
meeting with representatives in and
around Pickett and DeKalb counties. 


